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Sydney, NSW, Thursday 5 Dec 2019 

Arab Council’s AGM concludes 40th Anniversary Celebration 

Arab Council Australia (Council) held its Annual General Meeting (AGM) on 
Thursday 5 December 2019 at its office located in Fairfield East.  
 
The AGM was well attended by members, colleagues and friends to hear 
about Council’s achievements of the past twelve months and to conclude 
the 40th anniversary celebrations. 
 
In addition to the presentation of reports by executives, a new Board was 
elected and the 2019 Annual Report endorsed at the meeting. 
 
A ceremony in recognition of the support of the sponsors of Council’s 
Anniversary Dinner took place. Council’s “40 Reasons Why” documentary 
that had been launched at the Dinner was also screened.  
 
The meeting was chaired by Ms Majida Abboud Saab, Founding Member of 
Arab Council Australia and former Executive Producer of SBS Arabic 
Language Section. Councillor Ola Hamed of Cumberland Council was the 
Returning Officer. 
 
The 2019 Annual Report may be found on Council’s website 
arabcouncil.org.au and the elected Board is listed on the page following. 
 
 

-End- 
 
 

 

http://www.arabcouncil.org.au/
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Board of Arab Council Australia 

as elected at the Annual General Meeting on  
Thursday, 5 December 2019  

 

Title Name 

Chairperson Ms Mary Shalhoub  

Deputy Chairperson Dr Imad Berro 

Deputy Chairperson Ms Rana Saab 

Secretary Mr Naser Shakhtour 

Treasurer Mr Jamal Hamdan 

Board Member Dr Ramzi Barnouti  

Board Member Mr Jack Boutros 

Board Member Ms Wafa Jeha 

Board Member Mr Joshua Karras 

Board Member Mr Amir Salem 

Chief Executive Officer & Public Officer Ms Randa Kattan 
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